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UNAVAILABILITY OF BPI Bizlink 

The Bankofthe Philippine Islands (BPI) Bizlinksystem will be temporarily 
unavailable on Saturday, October 19, 2019 from 12:01 AM to 11:59 PM 
due to major system upgrade. 

All employees using the BPI Bizlink are enjoined to pay their premium 
contributions prior to the said date to avoid inconvenience. 

For a complete list of Accredited Collecting Agents and information on 
contact details of PhilHealth Regional Offices and Local Health Insurance 
Offices, employers may call our Corporate Action Center at 8441-7442 
or visit the following link in our official website - www.philhealth.gov. 
ph/partners/collecting. For further inquiries, please coordinate with 
Treasury Department-Accreditation Team at 8634-0239 or 8441-7444 
extension 7461 to 62. 
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